
 

 

 
 

Monday 24th June 
Our value that we will be exploring through worship and also as part 

of reflection areas and time in class will be ‘respect’.  

 

‘Do to others as you would have them do to you’ Matthew 7 v12 

 

Sports Day  

Due to the wet British summer weather and a very wet field we have not been able to hold 

Sports day today. Your child’s health and safety continues to be of paramount importance 

hence the reason for cancelling. I do apologise to families and friends for any 

inconvenience caused. We will hold a sports afternoon but I am reluctant to advertise a 

date with the unpredictable changes in the weather. At the moment the end of the week 

is looking more favourable and so I may send a text later in the week confirming the day 

and time.  

 

Transition 

An important part of preparing for your child’s next year group is that they have chance to 

meet their new teacher and peers. We will have a transition visit on Friday 5th July.  The 

children will have the opportunity to spend the morning with their new class teacher and 

peers on Friday 5th July.  

Class 1 Miss Stanton  Reception and year 1 

Class 2 Mr Marston until Miss Barlow returns from Maternity leave   year 2 

Class 3 Mrs Marston  year 3 and 4 

Class 4 Mr Peters  year 5 and 6 

 

Miss Barlow 

Miss Barlow starts her maternity leave on Friday 5th July. We will miss her very much and we 

wish her a wonderful time ahead. We will remember Miss Barlow in our prayers for the safe 

arrival of Baby Barlow. I will most certainly keep you up to date as and when baby arrives! 

Mr Chanter, who has been teaching the children alongside Miss Barlow since March, is due 

to return to school and teach the class until the end of the term supported by Mrs Noblet 

and Mrs Martin.  

 

Lancashire Music Service – Music tuition 

From September, payment and enrolment for music tuition will be changing. A leaflet from 

Lancashire Music Service will be coming home tomorrow with those children who already 

have tuition. If your child is interested in starting tuition from September, please enquire at 

the office for details. Please note the strict deadline dates set out in the booklet! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Talent show  

The annual talent show will be taking place on Wednesday 3rd July at 6.00pm 

Tickets are available from the school office from Thursday 27th June. Priority will be given to 

the children performing in the show. Tickets cost £2 for adults £1 for children. Refreshments 

will be available.  

 

Sporting updates 

Children from Year 3 and 4 participated in the Athletics with other cluster schools. They did 

really well; there were some great performances especially in the long 

distance running. Year 5 and 6 will be taking part this Wednesday here 

in school.  

Children from year 5 and 6 have participated in the ‘Festival of Sport’ – 

this involved playing and competing in a range of games including 

‘botcha’, team building activities with children from other schools. 

 

Mountain Monkeys  

We are delighted to welcome ‘Mountain Monkeys’ to school. There will be a fun-filled day 

of activities for all the children to engage in. Activities and stalls from the PTFA and year 6 

stalls will also be available after school. Please ensure children have their PE kits in school. 

We hope that you can come along and support the event and stalls afterschool from 

3.25pm. Please ensure your child has sunscreen, hat and a water bottle, as the forecast is 

looking warm for later this week!  

 

Library books 

Please can all library books be returned to the school library by Friday 28th June? Reading 

books will all be collected in the week beginning 8th July. Thank you for returning all school 

books. 

 

Funding for our school library. 

It’s the last week…. every vote will count! Please remember to vote 

in Tesco stores – tell family and friends too! Voting will take place 

from Wednesday 1st May 2019 to Sunday 30th June 2019. Sincere 

thanks are expressed to all our families and friends that have been 

voting for the funds to renovate our library! 

 

Event  Day  

Mountain Monkey activity day  Thursday 27th June  

Talent Show  Wednesday 3rd July at 6pm  

Year 6 visiting Blackburn Cathedral  Wednesday 10th July 10am 

Choir singing at Balshaw’s High school  Wednesday 10th July  

Eucharist at St John’s Church  Thursday 11th July at 9am  

Class 4 performance  Tuesday 16th July  

End of term disco – PTFA event  Thursday 18th July  

Leavers assembly  Tuesday 23rd July at 9.00am 
 


